

We hope you have had a wonderful Term Two.

In preparation for the beginning of Term Three, we have taken this opportunity to include updates and upcoming opportunities for Student Exchange.

Year 9 Exchange Scholarship

Our final scholarship for 2017 is exclusively for students in Year 9 and departs in January 2018. Applications close on August 01. Download a flyer to share in your school communications here. All application details can be accessed at www.scce.com.au/scholarships/

Short-Term Summer Programs

Our popular short-term Summer Programs range from 6 weeks to 3 months and depart in October, November or December, and students arrive home in time for the new school year.

Applications for these programs close soon and any students interested are encouraged to chat to a member of our team on 1800 500 501 and apply as soon as possible.



Information Evenings

We are visiting a number of major cities and regional towns during Term Three, and we would love to see your students and parents there! It is a great way to meet us in person and learn a lot more about our destinations, program options, living with a host family and school placements as well as our security and safety procedures. Event details can be accessed at www.scce.com.au/programs/information-sessions/

Online Webinars

For those who can not attend one of our Information Evenings, we have a series of online webinars that can be accessed from any internet connected device. There is a range of topics to choose from, simply visit www.scce.com.au/programs/exchange-webinars/ to register.

For any further information, please don't hesitate to contact us on 1800 500 501, or email scceaust@scce.com.au



Southern Cross Cultural Exchange 14 Ranelagh Drive, Mt. Eliza, Victoria, 3930